The Board of Fire Commissioners of the Town of Oneonta Fire District has adopted a proposed Annual
Fire District Budget for 2018. A budget hearing will be held on Tuesday, October 17, 2017 at 6:00 PM at
Elm Park Methodist Church, 401 Chestnut Street, Oneonta, NY. The purpose of the hearing is to have
public review of the proposed 2018 budget of the Town of Oneonta Fire District.

Erica LaBuz, Secretary
Town of Oneonta Fire District



